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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Monday, October 30, 2023

A Drive N and 15 Mile Rd Intersection
To Become 4-Way Stop

The Calhoun County Road Department advises the public that the intersection of A
Drive N and 15 Mile Road in Marshall Township will become a 4-way stop on
Monday, Nov. 13. This change in traffic pattern was approved by the Calhoun County
Board of Commissioners on Oct. 5, 2023 with the goal of increasing safety for
motorists. Currently the intersection is only a 2-way stop on 15 Mile Rd.

For information, contact
Lucy Blair, Calhoun County Communications Director
269-781-0926, lblair@calhouncountymi.gov
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